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Questions #2 

1.  Typically, when the fire alarm system is modified, the entire system must be brought up to 

current code.  That could mean reworking the entire facility including the church.  There may be 

a possibility that the Fire Marshall/Building Department has waived this requirement and no 

upgrades are required.  Please confirm with the facility staff regarding feedback they have 

received from the Fire Marshall and building department. 

Answer:  We are not required to upgrade the fire alarm system at this time.  The only 

requirement is to install a fire sprinkler system per the specifications outlined in the RFP.    

 

 

 


